
OFFICE OF WORSHIP 

 

DIOCESE OF SACRAMENTO 
2110 Broadway • Sacramento, California 95818 • 916-733-0221 • jcavanagh@scd.org 

 

 

Memo 
 

To: Catechists for baptismal preparation; receptionists; office staff 
From: James Cavanagh, Director 
Date: February 6, 2020 

Re: TRAINING WORKSHOP - New Order of Baptism of Children  

 
About this Event 
 
The Office of Worship, together with the Office of Family and Faith Formation, will be 
offering a free training workshop on the new “Order of Baptism of Children.”  In addition 
to highlighting some of the updates and changes in the new book, we will also discuss 
“best practices” in terms of welcoming, preparing, and following up with families so that 
the whole process of baptismal prep is more nurturing and pastoral. 

Those with a bent toward evangelization are also encouraged to attend.  

 

Thursday, March 5, 2020 

7pm - 9pm 

Pastoral Center, Sacramento 

Register here:  

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/new-order-of-baptism-of-children-workshop-tickets-90360337201 

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/new-order-of-baptism-of-children-workshop-tickets-90360337201
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